
Bibich Elementary 
April 28, 2017 

Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are:  Sean Crimmins, 
Rylee Garza, Ari Pinkus, Alexa Stanojcic, and Jame Steele.  Great job  
everyone!!!! 

School Dress 
For safety reasons, we ask that your child DOES NOT wear flip flops, 
shoes that do not protect the toes, and high soled clogs.  Also, with 
the warmer weather approaching, children should not wear shorts/
skirts that are too short and tank tops with thin straps.  If shorts/
skirts are shorter than fingertip length, then they are considered too 
short.  Please help us keep your children safe. 

Bibich Field Day 
 

   

 

 

      2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

 The end of the year is quickly approaching and so is Field Day!  Field Day is Friday, May 

26th this year (if it rains we will be inside the gym).  Each grade level will enjoy the day participat-

ing in various competitions and feeding their appetite with a magnificent lunch P.T.O provides each 

year.  Field Day involves a majority of parent help and support.  I am looking for parent volunteers 

to help run stations outside (or inside if it is raining). 

PTO will be providing lunch through Food Service this year and will only need help with su-

pervising lunch time outside (weather permitting).  Students will have a choice of a hot dog, ham-

burger, or grilled chicken sandwich (Please send a sack lunch with your child to school if your 

child does not want this lunch.)  In order to have a successful day we need all of the support we 

can get!   If you are able to volunteer, please send the bottom portion back to school with 

your child no later than Monday, May 19th. 

If you plan to volunteer, I will send a confirmation note back to you with your child the 

week of Field Day.  If you do not receive a confirmation note, please feel free to call me at school: 

(219) 322-1185 or via email: gnoel@lcscmail.com.  Thank you again for all your help and support! 

 

Miss Noel and PTO  

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________ 

 

Teacher/Grade: ___________________   Telephone Number: _______________  

 

Check time(s) you would like to help: 

 

____ 8:20-11:30 (Outside at Mallard Cove Park with kindergarten, grade 3, grade 4) 
 

____ 12:10-2:20 (Outside at Mallard Cove Park with grade 1, grade 2,) 

 

____ 10:40-12:40 (Supervise Lunch: All Grades) 

 

***If it rains, please show up at the same times (Activities will be in the gymnasium). 



PTO NEWS 
 
Monday, May 1 will be the next PTO Meeting @ 3:30 pm in the library. 

Important Dates: 
May 1  PTO Meeting @ 3:30pm 
May 4  2nd Grade Field Trip—Safety Village 
May 8  4th Grade Kahler Orientation 
May 10 Kindergarten Program @ 1:15 pm 
May 12  1st Grade—Mother’s Day Program 
May 12 4th Grade—Veterinarian visit 
May 15 4th Grade—Safety Village—Huffman & Snow 
May 15 3rd Grade—Soil & Water 
May 16 4th Grade—Safety Village—Bonick & O’Rourke 
May 17 4th Grade—Soil & Water 
May 18 Last day for Before School Tutoring 
May 22 Kindergarten Field Trip—Bellaboo’s  
May 26 Field Day (note the date change) 
May 30 Last student day  
May 31 Last teacher day  
June 5—30 Summer School at Watson—8:30-10:00 am 
Aug 14 First day of 2017-2018 School Year 

Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 
On May 8th, the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day, and then Kahler will 
be hosting a parent meeting at 6 PM in the LGI room.  On May 1 at 3:30 pm Mr.  
Newton, principal from Kahler, will attend the PTO meeting to talk about Kahler and 
answer questions from our 4th grade parents getting ready to make the transition to 
middle school.  Please take advantage of these opportunities to help ease your child’s 
transition at their new school. 

Appreciation Celebration 
Bibich Elementary School is lucky to have many wonderful parent and 
community volunteers!!  Your support helps make our school special.  
You have helped in many ways to make our school year fun and  
successful!!  If you have been a Bibich volunteer this year in ANY 
WAY we would like to “THANK YOU”!!  Please join us for an Apprecia-
tion Celebration at Bibich on Monday, May 1 at 3:00 PM in the library. 

Hats on for Riley Week 
Bibich Student Council will be sponsoring two fun activities to help raise 
funds for Riley Hospital.  Students who donate a dollar or more the week 
of May 8—12 will be able to WEAR A HAT TO SCHOOL on Friday, May 
12.  In addition, students who donate a dollar or more on Wednes-
day, May 17 will be permitted to attend a DANCE PARTY with Mrs. 
Logan and Mrs. Boersma during school hours.  Please help support our 
events so Bibich can become a Riley Miracle School and Lake Central can 
become a Miracle Corporation this year.   

Summer School 
If your child brought home a form from their teacher regarding 
Summer School, please fill it out and send it to the office by Friday, 
May 5. 

Note from the nurse: 
If your child has come home with borrowed clothes from the nurse’s office, please be 
sure to launder & return them as soon as possible.  She is running low & unable to 
help other students. 


